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STATEMENTS FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO AND COMMISSIONER TROTTENBERG ON 14TH STREET BUSWAY

Statement from Mayor Bill de Blasio:

“Thanks to this latest court ruling, the new 14th Street busway has gotten the green light and starting next week, bus riders will finally get moving. This is a smart project that speeds up buses and leaves room for the drop-offs and deliveries the neighborhood needs. These are the changes we have to make as a city to fight congestion and give people transit options they can rely on.”

Statement from DOT Commissioner Polly Trottenberg:

“We are grateful to the judges of the Appellate Division, First Department for their decision today to allow DOT and New York City Transit to move forward with our 18-month Transit and Truck Priority Pilot Project on 14th Street. With over 27,000 trips taken on the M14 Select Bus Service each day, the new busway will help create more reliable commutes with shorter travel times.  

“We expect the pilot to take effect next Thursday morning, October 3rd. DOT and New York City Transit will continue to work with the NYPD, elected officials, local merchants, neighborhood residents, drivers and bus riders along 14th Street to monitor and evaluate the new service and make adjustments as needed.”

See details on the 14th Street Truck and Transit plan here: https://www1.nyc.gov/html/brt/html/routes/14th-street.shtml
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